

Members of Warmingham WI held their Christmas meeting on 05 December 2018. After completing a Christmas quiz they were treated to a wonderful entertainment provided by the choir 'Nantwich Voices' who sang some lovely Christmas carols and then invited members to join in with some well known carols. Mulled wine and mince pies were provided and everyone went home feeling ready for Christmas.

On 8 December 18 members went to the Lyceum Theatre in Crewe where they enjoyed afternoon tea and musical entertainment. It was a Lovely afternoon and everyone left feeling in the mood for a lovely Christmas ahead.

The group are not holding a normal meeting in January but plan to meet up for lunch and a chat at Minshulls nursery in Crewe on Wednesday 16 January.

The next normal meeting will be held on Wednesday 06 February 2019 at 7.30pm when members will be entertained by the Brereton Hand Bell ringers. It is anticipated that this meeting will be held at Warmingham village hall as the new building will be completed by then.

Visitors are always welcome, with no commitment to join, so those interested to try WI can just turn up and find a warm welcome.

For further details see <a href="www.warmingham.org.uk">www.warmingham.org.uk</a> or email <a href="mailto:MMAHannon@aol.com">MMAHannon@aol.com</a> .					